
Track & Field Notice

The NFHS adopted for the 2007 Track and Field season a throwing sector of 34.92 degrees for both the
shot put and the discus.  Because the change was adopted for safety reasons, the IHSA has adopted the
new sector for this year’s State Series.  We also highly recommend that schools use the new sector
through the coming 2006 season.


